




I heard a loud shout from the 
throne, saying, “Look, God’s home 
is now among his people! He will 
live with them, and they will be 
his people. God himself will be 

with them.”  

Revelation 21:3



“He will wipe every tear from their 
eyes, and there will be no more 

death or sorrow or crying or pain. 
All these things are gone forever.”  

Revelation 21:4





Shalom (Hebrew: שָׁלוֹם šālōm) noun 

1. Peace, harmony, wholeness, 
completeness, prosperity, welfare and 
tranquility





So he took me in the Spirit to a 
great, high mountain, and he showed 

me the holy city, Jerusalem, 
descending out of heaven from God.  

Revelation 21:10



It shone with the glory of God and 
sparkled like a precious stone—like 

jasper as clear as crystal.  

Revelation 21:11



The angel who talked to me held in 
his hand a gold measuring stick to 
measure the city, its gates, and 

its wall.  

Revelation 21:15



When he measured it, he found it 
was a square, as wide as it was 

long. In fact, its length and width 
and height were each 1,400 miles.  

Revelation 21:16



Then he measured the walls and 
found them to be 216 feet thick 

according to the human standard 
used by the angel).  

Revelation 21:17



The wall was made of jasper, and 
the city was pure gold, as clear as 

glass.  

Revelation 21:18















Then the angel showed me a river 
with the water of life, clear as 

crystal, flowing from the throne of 
God and of the Lamb.  

Revelation 22:1



It flowed down the center of the 
main street. On each side of the 

river grew a tree of life, bearing 
twelve crops of fruit, with a fresh 
crop each month. The leaves were 
used for medicine to heal the 

nations.  

Revelation 22:2
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Then the angel said to me, 
“Everything you have heard and seen 
is trustworthy and true. The Lord 

God, who inspires his prophets, has 
sent his angel to tell his servants 

what will happen soon.”  

Revelation 22:6




